Guelph Sews for Quilts of Valour

You are cordially invited to join Royal City Quilters’ Guild for a public sew day to support Quilts of Valour. Learn more about this worthy cause at their website: https://www.quiltsofvalour.ca/

Sew days will be held in Hall A at the Royal Canadian Legion located at 57 Watson Parkway South in Guelph on the following dates and times:
· September 25 from 10:30 am to 4:30 pm
· November 13 from 10:00 am to 4:30 pm
· January 15 from 10:00 am to 4:30 pm
· March 11 from 10 am to 4:30 pm

We will supply fabric for blocks and quilt tops. If you would like to help quilt completed tops, we will provide batting and backing. 

We ask you to bring a sewing machine in good working order, neutral threads, and a lunch and snacks for the day. If you need help loading and unloading your machine, let us know. 

For more information, please visit royalcityquiltersguild.ca and look for Quilts of Valour under Community Outreach. Please RSVP by email to rcqg.qov@gmail.com
